READING NEWSLETTER ===

Recommended Reads: Summer Releases!

EYFS

Nia loves her exciting and
adventurous and even scary
dreams so much that she wants to
write them down. An amazing
dream journal is born...

Year 3 and 4

Cousins Middy and Nathan love
magic. The on-stage, cape-swirling,
bunny-out-of-a-hat kind. So when
the famous Blackpool Tower
dramatically vanishes the night of
the Grand Lights Switch-On,
showman Nathan announces live
on TV that they will magic it back
home. The challenge begins...
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Year 1 and 2

My Dad Is a Tree
Jon Agee
When Madeleine pretends to be a %

tree, her dad joins in as they both
discover all sorts of insights and
unexpected consequences of being
atree.

Year 5 and 6

Amity has run off into Badwell Woods.
Her brother Claude goes after her, only to
discover her scarf dangling near a house
in the trees. He enters, not expecting a
three storey-building with NO stairs. And
a party laid out when there’s nobody else
around.

Only when the front door locks behind
him does he realise, it's a house trap...

July Spotlight: Top Tips for Reading over the Summer

Ready, Steady, Read!

Keep your child/children engaged
in reading my joining the summer
reading challenge! They can join
online or at a local library. It's set
to be a great competition.

Find out more here.

Little and often!

There's no real secret to keeping
your child/chidlren reading but
we do give the same advice as
always... read little and often! It
doesn't matter what your child is
reading (shopping lists, street
signs, maps, comics etc) so they
as they have the chance toread a
little and often.

Enjoy it!

Focus on having fun and enjoying
it! Read whatever your child is
interested in- read to them, listen
to them read or even echo read. It
all makes a difference!

Reading Dates for the Diary

Meet the Teacher

Join your child's new teacher in
their new classroom and hear
more about their year ahead.
There will be lots of information
about reading! Join us at 3.15pm
on 6th September.

Reading workshops Book Fair
We will be holding some reading
workshops to share our approach
to teaching reading. The dates will
be published at the start of
September and will also be shared
at our Meet the Teacher event.

We are delighted to have a
travelling book fair at HP next year.
We will be hosting the fair in the
main hall from 16th November -
22nd November. More info will
follow closer to the event!
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